
JOIN US IN CELEBRATING OUR RIGHT TO VOTE 
 

The Maryland Black Women’s History Collaborative is a passionate group of individuals and 
organizations igniting the narrative around Black women throughout history and in current 
society. We are planning a yearlong commemoration of women’s suffrage. Please join us in the 
celebration of our right to vote by participating in our Voting Rights Celebration. 
 
The year 2020 marks the 150th anniversary of the ratification of the 15th Amendment which 
granted African American men the right to vote and the 100th anniversary of the 19th 
Amendment which granted all women the right to vote. 
 
 On May 17, 2020, Baltimore will be the site of a Voting Rights Celebration to commemorate 
the importance of the passage of both suffrage amendments with a joint parade and women’s 
suffrage march. It will feature a reenactment, in full costume, of an African American male 
parade held in Baltimore in 1870 to celebrate the passage of the 15th Amendment along with a 
women’s suffrage march to celebrate the passage of the 19th Amendment. 
 
Baltimore’s African American suffragists, despite tremendous odds, played a significant role in 
the fight for the vote. Women will march to demonstrate our appreciation for their sacrifices 
and determination and to honor the activism of all suffragists who labored to secure the right 
to vote for all women. 
 
We are soliciting women’s and female youth groups, organizations and individuals to 
participate in the suffrage march. Due to the importance of the upcoming 2020 elections, we 
must all work together to honor the legacy of our suffragists and to continue the unfinished 
business of creating a more equal and just society. Please join us. 
 
Please fill out the attached Application for Marching Groups, Units and Individuals Form and 
return the signed form to mdblackwomen@gmail.com by April 30, 2020.  For additional 
information on the Voting Rights Celebration visit the website at 
www.votingrightscelebration.com .  For information about the suffrage march, select the 
Women tab on the website. 
 
Thank you in advance for helping us educate our city about the past and to encourage our 
youth to get involved in our future.  Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 

Maryland Black Women’s History Collaborative 
mdblackwomen@gmail.com 

#WeGetTheConverstationStarted 
 

 

 

http://www.votingrightscelebration.com/
mailto:mdblackwomen@gmail.com


GUIDELINES FOR WOMEN SUFFRAGIST PORTION 
 

1. All participants are required to wear white. 
2. Organizations may display an item on their person that 
identifies their group such as a sash, pin, hat, etc. 
3. Organizations should have a banner identifying their group 
and may also have signs throughout their area that identify 
their group along with the purpose of the march—voting 
rights and/or support of the suffragist movement. Individual 
marchers may also carry appropriate signs. The only subjects 
of this march are voting rights and the suffragist movement. 
There should be no other causes identified and no political 
statements.  
4. Approved slogans or phrases for your signs are below: 
 
  Celebrate Voting 
  Celebrating the 19th Amendment 
  Honoring Our Black Suffragists 
  Women Vote 
  Power In Voting 
  Voting Rights Celebration 
  Women’s March for Voting 
  Lifting As We Climb 
 
 
While the 1870 Re-enactment begins at 3:00, our entrance 
into the parade will be later. Specific details about staging and 
times of arrival will be provided to participants later.  
 



APPLICATION for MARCHING GROUPS, UNITS, and INDIVIDUALS 

Voting Rights Celebration – Women Suffragists March - May 17, 2020 

Women’s groups and youth organizations with chaperones, as well as individuals, are invited to 

participate as marchers. By signing this application, you agree to follow the Voting Rights Celebration 

parade rules regarding attire, signage, and leafletting, and to obey all parade safety and traffic 

instructions including any direction given by parade staff or law enforcement officials on site during the 

event. Littering is not permitted. Pets are not permitted. Please wear sturdy, flat shoes that are 

comfortable for walking on paved streets for a couple hours. All individual and group parade 

participants march at their own risk. 

To help us assign staging areas, coordinate the order of appearance, and share logistical and safety 

details with you and your unit, we require the following information and your signature below. 

 

For individual marchers (e.g. families, friends, not representing an organization or group): 

Name______________________________________________________________________________ 

Cell _____________________________________Email______________________________________ 

Are you bringing additional marchers? Estimate number of adults _________children________ 

Signature _________________________________________________ Date_______________ 

 

For organizations or groups marching as a unit: 

Group name___________________________________________________________________________ 

Group leader __________________________________________________________________________ 

Title_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cell__________________________________Email___________________________________________ 

If the spokesperson will not be marching, who from the group will be the on-site leader? 

On-site leader_________________________________________________________  

Cell phone____________________________________________________________ 

Email________________________________________________________________ 

Please estimate the number of marchers in your group:  

Adults ___________________________Youth_______________________________ 

Signature ____________________________________________________ Date_______________ 

 

Please send your signed application by email to MDBlackWomen@gmail.com. Deadline: April 30, 2020.  
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